
Towson Unitarian Universalist Church 

  2023 – 2024 Stewardship 
 
 

 

Your generosity sustains the life  
and mission of TUUC. 

 

PLEDGE:  
       

I/We pledge an annual total of $___________ to the 2023-24 operating fund.  
 

This pledge is for the fiscal year July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024.   
 

   Please continue this pledge for future fiscal years as well, until I/we inform you 

otherwise. 
     

HOUSEHOLD INFORMATION:   
 
Name(s): _____________________________________________________________ 

   
Address: ______________________________________________________________  

 
Phone: ___________________________ Email: ______________________________ 

     

FULFILLING MY PLEDGE:      

 

I/We will fulfill my/our pledge as follows:  ___Yearly ___ Quarterly ___ Monthly 

 ___ Twice-monthly ___ Weekly via: 

 
 Check - mailed to TUUC with "Pledge 23-24" in the memo line 

 Credit Card - set up through the church management software "Breeze" 

 Stock Transfer - contact churchoffice@towsonuuc.org for instructions and at time 

of transfer 

 Other - please describe:  __________________________________________  

  
          

Signature(s) ________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
             

 
 

Please complete other side 

• We are each other’s harvest; 

• We are each other’s business; 

• We are each other’s magnitude and bond. 

 



Our Mission is to deepen our ethical and spiritual lives together 

as we work for racial, social, and environmental justice. 

 

MEMBERSHIP STATUS (check applicable status): 

 I affirm my status as a Member of TUUC. 

 I affirm my status as a Pledging Friend of TUUC. 

 
Signature: _______________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 

Signature of Spouse/Partner: ________________________ Date: ________________ 

 
I wish to be contacted by:  

  The Minister 

  The Caring Committee 

  The Membership Committee 

  The Director of Religious Exploration 

 
Mailing Address: 

Towson Unitarian Universalist Church  

   1710 Dulaney Valley Road  
   Lutherville, MD 21093 

 
TUUC has a locked mail box; mail is picked up regularly. 

  
E-mail: churchoffice@towsonuuc.org  

    

Thank you for your generosity! 

 

No payment is required now – your pledge is a commitment for the next fiscal year 

which starts on July 1, 2023.  The church will follow up with payment instructions for the 

payment method you requested.  Fulfilling your pledge guidance is available on the 

church website.  For questions, please call 410-825-6045 or e-mail 

churchoffice@towsonuuc.org 


